
 

 

 

 

 

Privacy policy 
 

In compliance with the EU-regulations, the board of STOEP has set a privacy statement: 

 

The information STOEP has acquired from people or organisations interested in the activities 

of the Foundation are: 

- Name of the person or organisation 

- Address 

- Telephone number (not always available) 

- Email address 

 

This information is only used to send newsletters or other data on the activities of STOEP. 

The information will never be used for other goals and not be made public. 

If someone wants to change or remove the data that STOEP has or if someone wants to 

know what information STOEP has on him/her or his/her organisation, a simple email to 

info@stoep.eu is sufficient.  
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